
By 11/25: Holiday
Sharing donations due

Sunday, 12/18: Lakes
trolley rides and
gathering

Sunday, 1/8: Food Truck
(Maine Lobster)

Tuesday, 1/10: Ladies of
the Lakes

Sunday, 2/5: Food Truck
(Food Vigilante)

Sunday, 2/12: Super
Bowl

Save the
dates

Want the latest
on The Lakes?

The Lakes Life
Stay Current......Get Connected

If your last name starts with A-N please bring a sweet treat. 
If your last name begins with O-Z salty treats. 

Let’s brighten the neighborhood by decorating our homes with lights.
Then make plans to join us Sunday, 18 December at 6-8pm. Trolley
rides through the Lakes neighborhood will be provided on a first
come basis. We’ll share some snacks and drinks in the Clubhouse. 

We’ll provide hot chocolate and tea bags. While you nosh on your
treats, place your votes for the best decorated house in The Lakes!
“Winners” will have wooden tree that say “winner” places in the their
yards. 

There is still time to contribute to the Lakes/Brentwood Holiday
Sharing. All donation are gratefully accepted by November 25th.
Contact Sue H. at 941-320-3777 to learn how to be part of making a
difference in the lives of children.

SHOW OFF
YOUR HOLIDAY SPIRIT
November & December 2022

Holiday time in 
 The Lakes
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Meetings and
important alerts on
the webpage 
 https://www.thelak
esfl.com/ 

News & gatherings
Facebook group
https://www.facebo
ok.com/groups/4192
59805295338

Stay connected:

https://www.thelakesfl.com/
https://www.thelakesfl.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/419259805295338


Ladies of the Lakes will hold an initial meeting to plan a
course moving forward. We’ll gather at Shirley Brown’s
house (1353 Cottonwood) on Tuesday, January 10th at
10-noon. RSVP to 941-724-1895.

Super Bowl Gathering, Sunday Feb. 12th: Let us know
your thoughts?

YOU ASKED, WE’RE
RESPONDING! 
Your Social Committee

TRUCKING INTO 2023

Lakes Maintenance Board of Directors Meeting

Make plans to join the next
board meeting on Tuesday,
November 29th at 6:45pm.
Zoom link and agenda will arrive
go to your email.
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January 8: Maine Lobster
February 5: Food Vigilante
March 5: Simply Greek

Beginning in January, Food Trucks will be
shifting to Sundays. We’ll still gather at
the Clubhouse from 5-8pm. Pencil in these
tentative dates:

Reminders
Quarterly payments are due in
January.

Annual meetings for various
portions of The Lakes are
coming. Be sure you attend or
place your proxy ballot.


